
 

To:  Members of the Community 
 
Date: January 31, 2025 
 
From:  Mark A. Perryman, President & Chief Executive Officer 
  
Re:  Cancellation of Norfolk Airport Authority Board Meeting 
 

 

In light of the tragic events of last night at Ronald Reagan 
Washington National Airport (DCA), I have decided to cancel the 
Board meeting and ribbon cutting event for the moving walkways 
that were scheduled for today. In the event the meeting is to be 
rescheduled, public notice will be provided as required by Virginia 
law.  
 


